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POLITICAL CAMPAIGNS WITHIN THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN PREMISES 

 

The University Management hereby informs members of the community that political 

campaigns of any kind and/or nature will not be allowed within the premises of the 

University, including anywhere in the classrooms, lecture theatres, on the fields, in the 

residential halls (Private or Public), or any companies, or structures within the precinct of 

the University. 

 

The above is not an attempt to disenfranchise members of the community but to ensure the 

continued prevalence of a quiet, serene atmosphere for serious studies, more so now that 

semester examinations are ongoing. There is the need to avoid clashes or noise making that 

such campaigns may engender, thereby compromising the peace, law, and order being 

enjoyed within the premises. 

 

Thank you all for your understanding.  

 

Management 


